
 

 

Introduction to Restorative Conferencing 

Face to Face Course 

 
Working with families to achieve better outcomes is a priority across the 
partnership in Salford. This training will develop your understanding of 
working WITH families and build on our existing practice models 
surrounding Child Protection.  This interactive session will introduce you to 
the new model of Child Protection Conferencing whilst exploring your own 
input and agency responsibilities 
  
During the course we will explore: 
  

• Restorative Practice  
• How we fulfil our responsibilities set out in legislation 
• Introduced to the new model of Child Protection Conferencing and 

the introduction of the Family Plan  
• Explore evidencing impact on children 

  
The course is aimed at any person working with children and families, we 
welcome applications from both statutory and community partners. 
 

 
Places are on a first come first served basis, the application form will 
be closed once the course is fully booked. 

 

 

Date Time Venue  
Wednesday 23rd April 2025 10am – 12.30pm The Beacon Centre 

 

Booking form 

https://forms.office.com/e/RN6Ymk2EWm


CHARGING POLICY 

The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging 
policy.  Agencies will be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not 
informed of cancellation at least 10 working days before the 
session.  This includes participants who join the session late which 
may result in your attendance not being recorded.  The charge for non-
attendance or late arrival will be £50 and the charging notification will 
be circulated to managers following the course. 

 
 
 
 
 


